
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Mark your calendar for Monday, December 6th in the High School Gymnasium. We will be having a 
Winter Concert! Each grade level will sing five songs and then join together at the end for one piece. 
 
Please take note of the following times and information. 
 
FOR ALL GRADES: The concert is like a test for the students so they should be in attendance. If there 
are emergency cases, we can work out the details. Please have your students attend. 
 
***Students should dress nicely. Santa hats are ok (but no other hats please!) 
 
***WE WILL BE COLLECTING FOOD ITEMS AT SCHOOL PRIOR TO THE CONCERT NIGHT, 
PLEASE DON’T BRING ANYTHING TO THE CONCERT. SEE REVERSE FOR DETAILS!!!  
 
All students should arrive at 5:40 p.m. and go to their assigned room.  
2nd Grade – Band Room 
3rd Grade – Choir Room 
4th Grade – Auditorium  
 
I am also looking for volunteers to help with the following: 

• Delivering the food items to the food pantry on December 8th at 10:25 a.m. 
• Clean up after the concert. 

 
If you would be interested in doing any of these things please call Mr. Thumma at 319-465-3000         
x. 3118 or email at nick.thumma@monticello.k12.ia.us 
 
We appreciate your help and understanding. The kids are looking forward to performing for you.       
See you on December 6th! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Thumma 

 



 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are having a Food Drive Contest for all of Carpenter Elementary. We will collect items at 
school in the music room starting NOVEMBER 8TH through DECEMBER 3RD. See below for 
their specific needs, however any donation will be accepted. Participation in this drive is 
voluntary.  
 
For our good deeds each grade level will be rewarded with an extra 20 minute recess!  
Kindness is about helping others with all of your heart! 

 
Food Pantry Donation Ideas: 

• Syrup • Muffin Mix • Jelly 
• Applesauce • Chunky soup • Canned fruit and 

vegetables 
• Mandarin Oranges • Toothpaste • Toilet paper 
• Peanut Butter • Apple or Grape Juice • Laundry soap 
• Jello • Canned Chicken • Kleenex 

**Please note that the items listed above are ideas, other non-perishable 
food or household items donations will also be accepted. 
 
Volunteers are needed to help deliver items to the food pantry on December 8th at 10:25 a.m. If 
you are interested please email Mr. Thumma at nick.thumma@monticello.k12.ia.us 
 
Thanks 
Mr. Thumma 
K-4 Music Teacher 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

2021 Holiday 
Kids Concerts 

 
 

Listen to KDST 99.3 FM to hear the Carpenter Elementary 
students perform selections from their Holiday Concerts. 

 
2nd Grade 

December 3rd @ 12:25 p.m. 
December 9th @ 7:40 a.m. 
December 14th @ 5:32 p.m. 
December 20th @ 12:25 p.m. 

 
3rd Grade 

December 2nd @ 5:32 p.m. 
December 8th @ 12:25 p.m. 
December 14th @ 7:40 a.m. 
December 19th @ 5:32 p.m. 

 
4th Grade 

December 3rd @ 5:32 p.m. 
December 9th @ 12:25 p.m. 
December 15th @ 7:40 a.m. 
December 20th @ 5:32 p.m. 

 
         Aired on:   Sponsored by: 

          
 


